111 N Wabash Avenue STE. 100
Chicago, IL 60602
708-914-8176

N

Attn: Parents and staff Date : 10/8/2024

Dear Board Members,

| hope this letter finds you well.

| am writing to inform you that after careful review and consideration of our current Bullying
Prevention Policy, the Board of Directors at KH Academy has determined that no revisions or
changes are needed at this time. Our policy remains robust and aligned with our mission to
foster a safe, inclusive, and nurturing environment for all students and staff.

We will continue to monitor its effectiveness and remain committed to upholding a culture of
respect, accountability, and safety within our academy.

Thank you for your continued dedication and support in making KH Academy a place where
every student can thrive.

Sincerely,

Deiija Hamilton

Presi

nt, KH Academy




